
Rye Energy Committee 

       Meeting Notes 
Monday, March 23, 2020 

2:00 – 3:00 PM, Rye Town Hall 
  

The Rye Energy Committee held a remote meeting by 
conference call due to the State of Emergency for COVID-19 

  
A roll call of meeting attendees found those attending were: Howard Kalet, Tom 

Pfau, Michael Joyce, Carl Nicolino, Lisa Sweet 

 

A roll call vote was held to renew the annual Clean Energy NH municipal 

membership and pay the annual dues. The results of the vote were 5-0 in favor as 

follows. 

 

Howard Kalet – Yes 

Tom Pfau – Yes 

Michael Joyce – Yes 

Carl Nicolino – Yes 

Lisa Sweet - Yes 

 

A roll call vote was held to hold the next Energy Committee meeting on Tuesday, 

May 5, remotely if necessary.  The results of the vote were 5-0 in favor as follows. 

 

Howard Kalet – Yes 

Tom Pfau – Yes 

Michael Joyce – Yes 

Carl Nicolino – Yes 

Lisa Sweet - Yes 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:30. 


